
8 March 2021 
 
Arriva UK Bus – Post Lockdown Service and Ticket Update 
  
To whom it may concern, 
  
With your students returning on 8th March, I wanted to update you with information 
on our services and tickets to ensure students, parents and carers have the most up 
to date information. 
  
Services 
  
To find out more about local services and amended timetables, please visit the page 
below, this page is regularly updated with updates 
  
https://www.arrivabus.co.uk/help/coronavirus/school-timetable-information 
  
Ticketing Information 
  
We want to make sure your students, parents and carers are getting the most cost 
effective ticket for travel, which come in the form of our direct debit schemes. 
  
The ticket is an alternative to local council passes and, for those students who are 
not entitled to a local council pass. These are more cost effective for parents and 
carers, compared to buying daily, weekly and 4 weekly tickets and allow unlimited 
travel within the relevant travel zone. 
  
 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.arrivabus.co.uk%2Fhelp%2Fcoronavirus%2Fschool-timetable-information&data=04%7C01%7CKingn%40arriva.co.uk%7C3599e03c1a964e35d87108d8df1d9e63%7C694828a9151a45e19a5fd75029018591%7C0%7C0%7C637504665621939372%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=NefigQkBGjBFiCYhKOiCU9yjrt%2FklMtAyq2bfIc8mkA%3D&reserved=0

